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January 28, 2021

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

Report cards will be available this afternoon in PowerSchool.  Academic Growth Awards for the second marking 
period will also be posted on the school website by tomorrow.  

Please continue to take the proper precautions if your children are experiencing possible COVID symptoms, or 
they have been in close contact with someone who has tested positive.  If you are unsure about our COVID 
procedures, please refer to the plan which is posted on our website or contact the school office.  We need to keep 
communication open to help keep our school safe.  We will return to in-person instruction February 5.

Midterms for grades 5-8 have been rescheduled for February 5, 9-10.  I know that the teachers have been 
working hard preparing the students.  Some other dates to remember:

I am working with the HSA to reschedule some of our Catholic Schools Week activities.  On Tuesday, 
February 16, we will have a free pizza lunch for the students, an ice cream truck, and the students may dress 
down it they purchased a Catholic Schools Week t-shirt.  I would like to sincerely thank the HSA for always 
planning such amazing events for our students!

Finally, re-registration information went home earlier this week.  Please refer to our February calendar for 
important dates regarding that.  Additional information will go home when we return to in-person instruction.

February 10 – Dress Down/Valentine’s Day theme $3.00●
February 11 – NO SCHOOL/Bishop’s Holiday●
February 12-15 – NO SCHOOL/President’s Day●
February 16 – MAP testing begins●
February 17 – Ash Wednesday/9:00 AM Mass●
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Stay safe everyone, and as always you are in my prayers.

Regards,

Lori Hodder
Principal
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